CITY OF LEBANON

LEGAL ADVERTISEMENT

CITY OF LEBANON PARKS PROFESSIONAL 

SERVICES TO UPDATE THE ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW OVERLAY DISTRICT AND 

HISTORIC PRESERVATION GUIDELINES
RFP #23-1857
Sealed proposals will be received by the City Planner of the City of Lebanon, Ohio at the office of said Planner (50 S. Broadway Ave.) until 2:00 p.m., on May 19th, 2023, for the City of Lebanon’s update to the Architectural Review Overlay District and Historic Preservation Guidelines.  Lebanon is soliciting proposals from qualified consulting firms for professional services to review the Architectural Review Overlay District and provide an update to the Zoning Code’s Historic Preservation Guidelines.  This analysis includes a historic inventory review of the contributing properties within the ARO District and identification of current inventory weaknesses, fragmented areas and inconsistent inclusion or exclusion of locations or structures.

The desired team shall have experience with historic inventory projects.  Request for Proposal information may be obtained from the Office of the City Auditor, City of Lebanon Building, 50 S. Broadway Avenue, Lebanon Ohio 45036 or on the City’s website at www.lebanonohio.gov.  Questions regarding this project can be directed to the City Planner’s Office at 513-228-3170 or via email at gorosz@lebanonohio.gov. 
The City reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive any informalities.  The City also reserves the right to hold all proposals for 60 days after the opening date, even if not accepted or rejected.  All contractors and subcontractors must comply with all EEO requirements.
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Greg Orosz
City Planner
Advertised:    Today’s Pulse    

